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Dear lifeline holders,
 
Praise God from Whom ALL blessing flow!  God is a prayer-answering God!
 
We ask your forgiveness for the delay in this letter, but it was a deliberate delay.   We have been holding 
for a twofold purpose.   First We wanted to send some pictures of the present status of the building and 
my camera was stolen.  Secondly, we wanted to share the good news that we have a date set to move in.  
June 30 will be our last meeting in the little brown church in the vale and our first official meeting in the 
new building will be July 2.  We could also add a third “excuse” in that we have been about as busy as a 
young fellow could be.  Thank you for all the prayers and the support in many ways. 
 
There is still some cleaning and landscaping to do, but the building is useable and we will move in to keep 
from paying rent any longer.  We are planning the dedication service to be held on August 3 at 3 oʼclock in 
the afternoon. Anyone who could join us in giving our Lord glory and dedicating this property to Him will 
be welcome.  Brother Dalton Heath will be speaking as a representative of our mission.
 
In our last letters we have asked your prayers for the paving of the parking area.  God has answered your 
prayers.   Tomorrow (June 24) the last phase of the concrete will be poured and it is also paid for.   As it 
stands at this point there is nothing that is not paid for.   Again, TO GOD BE THE GLORY!   Some have 
given through our mission building fund and some have given directly to Lighthouse Baptist Church.   At 
this time the need has been met and as in the days of the building of the tabernacle we can say it is 
enough.   Praise God and the Lamb  forever!   Thank you, Godʼs people, for your faithful and sacrificial 
giving and praying.
 
The Lord has blessed with some new faces in the present location and some strays have returned.   In 
spite of the extremely busy schedule we have been able to maintain our schedule of door-to-door 
visitation as well as the individual visitation by us. The door is still open at the nursing home.  Thankfully, 
there have been weeks lately that we did not have any teens at the Department of Youth Affairs.  We have 
been promised many visits to the new building.  Time will tell which ones are true and which ones are just 
out of curiosity.  Either way, we will be happy to have visitors under the sound of the Gospel.
 
In recent days the Lord has seen fit to call two folks home who were saved through the ministry of 
Lighthouse Baptist Church.   A lady was buried on June 21 and a 44 year old man will be buried on June 
28.  There are many unsaved family members that have and will hear the Gospel of salvation.  The family 
members left behind have taken a good solid stand against all the unbiblical practices of the false religion.  
Please pray for the Lord to give them continued grace and courage to stand and be faithful to the Lord.
 
Please pray with us:
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For more souls to be saved.
For wisdom and grace to keep the Light burning bright at Lighthouse Baptist Church
For continued health and strength to do the work
For someone that could fill in for us for about 6 months for a furlough
For our grandson, Garrett Looper, just diagnosed with type 1 diabetes
 
Again, thank you from depth of our hearts for laboring with us in the Lordʼs   vineyard of Guam.  We love 
and pray for you daily.
 
Because of Christ,
 
 
Elwood and Doris Hurst
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